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This year’s celebration of the 2015 NFBC biking season will be held at Pearl Street Grill & Brewery, 

located at 76 Pearl Street, Buffalo, NY 14202 on FRIDAY, November 20, 2015.  Cash bar will 

be available at 6PM and a buffet dinner will be served at 7PM. 

Buffet Dinner includes: 

Garden Salad  

Warm Breadsticks 

Beer Braised Pot Roast 

Chicken Piccatta with a Creamy Lemon Sauce 

Cheese Tortellini with Sun-dried Tomato Cream Sauce 

Roasted Red Potatoes 

Sautéed Seasonal Vegetables 

Dessert Station of Home Baked Cookies, Brownies, Assorted Dessert Squares 

Coffee 

(A Fish Entrée is available for non-meat eaters – please note on reservation) 

  

After mileage and service awards, we will have a DJ to spin your favorite tunes for dancing. 

Cost is only $27.50 per person.  Please register as soon as possible!  Send the 

completed form below along with your check made payable to NFBC to me at 159 Wyeth 

Drive, Getzville, NY 14068.  

  

  

  

  

Friday, November 20, 2015  

Pearl Street Grill & Brewery 

Banquet Reservation Form  

Please indicate full names of those attending and note if you require the fish entrée. (If you have 

other special dietary needs, please let me know and I will see if Pearl Street can accommodate.) 

Name___________________________________ 

    Fish Entrée please 

 

Name___________________________________ 

   Fish Entrée please 

_____(number of persons attending) @ @30.00/person = $______ 
            

Please register and make payment by Friday, November 13 via Paypal at www.nfbc.com 

or Mail check (Payable to NFBC) and this reservation form to: 

Kathleen Karnath 
159 Wyeth Drive 

Getzville, NY 14068 
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NFBC FALL GENERAL MEETING 

There was a very good turnout at the NFBC fall General Meeting on October 16 at the Harris Hill Volunteer Fire Hall.  

The big news is that the Can Am Ride is coming back, although in a slightly different form. The NFBC is partnering with Go Bike 

Buffalo and the Program for Understanding Childhood Concussion and Strokes (PUCCS). Go Bike Buffalo will be taking the lead for 

organizing the event. Banking on their experience with running large events, they are aiming for a turnout of about 500-600 par-

ticipants for the 2016 edition of the Can Am. The event will likely start and end at the Connecticut Street Armory. The proposed 

dates for 2016 are August 6 and 7. Similar to the way the NFBC did the Can Am, they are trying to structure it as a weekend 

event, with the main rides occurring on Sunday. Unlike the NFBC Can Am, this will be considered a charity ride, with Go Bike Buf-

falo and PUCCS being the main beneficiaries. Go Bike already has a couple of sponsors signed up. (Kaleida was mentioned specifi-

cally.) The role of the NFBC with this event is mostly in route development, although volunteers from our club would be welcome 

to help in handling event day chores. 

Bob Ehrheart informed everyone that Tom Barone’s ashes were dropped into the Allegheny River while he and a few other club 

members were on a cycling trip that went along the Allegheny. New NFBC members may not know that Tom Barone was one of 

our most enthusiastic members and put together some memorable cycling trips that many of us participated in. Tom had, shortly 

before passing away, gotten heavily into kayaking, so it seemed very appropriate to scatter his ashes into a waterway while cy-

cling on a trail that paralleled that waterway. 

Brenda Fischer, club VP and head of the Ride Committee, noted that there was a great deal of trouble getting ride leaders this year 

for the North rides. Some ideas were offered up, such as having a ‘master’ ride leader coordinator each month who would, then, 

seek out ride leaders and get ride packets to them. If you have any suggestions that would help smooth the process of getting ride 

leaders, let Brenda know. Contact information is at the end of this newsletter. 

NFBC Fall General Meeting 2015 
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Below is a report from Brad Russell on a non-NFBC cycling trip to Nova Scotia that a few NFBC members en-

joyed. 

With much hard work and meticulous planning by team Lepie, Arlyne and Richard, eighteen friends and club members 

joined them for five fun filled days of cycling and sightseeing in the lobster fishing and ship building villages on the southern 

shore of Nova Scotia.  We departed from Portland, Maine on the evening of August 28 and spent the next ten hours travel-

ing on the Nova Star Ferry, which was more akin to a cruise ship than a ferry, providing comfortable sleeping quarters, 

food, drink,  live music,  and an opportunity to renew old friendships and meet new acquaintances.  After disembarking in 

Yarmouth on the morning of the 29th, small groups independently headed by automobile for Cape Sable Island 39 miles 

away for 24 miles of cycling before heading to Shelburne to our accommodations either at the historic Coopers Inn B&B built 

in 1786 or at a comfortable nearby motel to handle the overflow.  With multiple cycling options available the next day some 

chose the 40 mile ride to Lockport and back with a nice lunch in Lockport,  while others chose shorter rides on the Shel-

burne Peninsula.  At the end of the day a lobster, salad and wine party was provided by the Lepies in the rock and flower 

garden area attached to the Inn. Nice food and good camaraderie enjoyed by all.  Off to UNESCO recognized Lunenburg for 

a short ride to Mahone Bay  as part of the  three final days of cycling and sightseeing while staying at the very elegant Bos-

cawan B&B. The Lepies provided a most enjoyable picnic of wine and munchies  after multiple options for the day four 

rides.   Day five once again had several ride choices available with most opting for the 31.4 Aspostogan Circle ride but a 

few, myself included, choosing the shorter but spectacularly beautiful Blue Rocks ride. With the five fun filled days of cycling 

and sightseeing over, it was time to bid adieu and head back home  either directly by  automobile   or indirectly by the Nova 

Star Ferry and auto.  Many thanks to Richard and Arlyne for providing, yet again, a wonderful adventure.  

 All Pictures from Brad Russell 
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NFBC NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 

The deadline for submission of articles to the Newsletter is the twelfth (12th) of the month preceding the month in which the 
information is to appear.  We welcome articles or story ideas about club members or club activities, and digital Kodak mo-
ments themed to bicycling, with captions.  Send to powell.dennis.j@gmail.com 

OFFICIAL PARTY RULES 

For members of the NFBC, biking is number one, followed by socializing with friends.  Get-togethers are organized by volun-

teers in the club who enjoy hosting parties.  The host(ess) supplies the facility, main course, soft drinks and, of course, time 

and energy.  Those who attend supply a reasonable dish to share, a beverage of their choice, and funds for the “kitty” to 

offset the expenses of the host. Bring a lawn chair.   Be a welcomed partygoer and do your share to make these get-

togethers continued successes for the club. 

HELP SPREAD SUNSHINE 

On behalf of NFBC we will send a note of cheer to someone who might need it.   Notify Terry Turski (tturski@aol.com, 688-

8904), (aka the Sunshine Committee), or Linc Blaisdell, president.  NFBC cares about its people! 

Bob Ehrheart and Mike Dusing are shown in the picture below getting ready to com-

mit Tom Barone’s ashes to the Allegheny River from near a cycling trail. Tom wasn’t 

one to rest so may his spirit bike and kayak in peace. 

Picture from Brad Russell 

mailto:powell.dennis.j@gmail.com
mailto:tturski@aol.com
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Support the Local Bike Shops that support your NFBC 
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Board Members 

Cindy Adams (308-0774) 

55 Rehm Rd. 

Lancaster, NY  14086 

cynthia12@roadrunner.com 

 

Ian Currie (601-7390) 

162 Nichter Road 

Lancaster, NY  14086 

Ian63@roadrunner.com 

Dennis Powell (691-6233) 

95 Briar Hill Rd 

Orchard Park, NY  14127 

powell.dennis.j@gmail.com 

 

Jack Rimlinger (741-8512) 

70 Blacksmith Dr. 

E. Amherst, NY  14051 

jackrim49er@gmail.com 

 

Frank Soltiz (937-6924, Cell 574-

6199 ) 
597 Bauder Park Dr. 

Alden, NY  14004 

fsoltiz@aol.com 

 

Membership Chairperson 

Roy Tocha  

11 North Eaglecrest Drive 

Hamburg, NY  14075 

rrtocha@yahoo.com 

 

Newsletter Editor 

Dennis Powell (691-6233) 

95 Briar Hill Rd 

Orchard Park, NY  14127 

powell.dennis.j@gmail.com 

 

Bicycling Advocate 

Janice Cochran (837-0402) 

19 Carmen Rd. 

Amherst, NY  14226 

jcochran@buffalo.edu 

 

Club Historian 

Jim Vozga (462-0200) 

5830 Strickler Road 

Clarence, NY  14031 

voz@aol.com 

 

Newsletter Circulation 

Brigitte Soltiz 

bsoltiz@gmail.com 

 

Webmaster 

Ron Penton 

webmaster@nfbc.com  

 

President 

Lincoln Blaisdell (479-9431) 

4715 Ransom Road 

Clarence, NY  14031 

linc43@roadrunner.com 

 

Vice-President  

Brenda Fischer (984-1415) 

11 Lake Forest Parkway 

Lancaster, NY  14086 

brendafischer99@yahoo.com 

Secretary 

Liz Skelton (400-6091) 

38 Brandel Ave 

Lancaster, NY  14086  

brightbluesky9@aol.com 

 

Treasurer 

Joseph Pizzuto (982-4142) 

147 Frontenac Ave. 

Buffalo, NY  14216 

jpizz147@yahoo.com 

 

Board of Directors 

RIDE LEADER NEEDED FOR 2016 

The NFBC is looking for a ride leader to lead rides out of the Buffalo Niagara Heritage Village Museum 

(formerly Amherst Museum) at Tonawanda Creek South and New Rds in Amherst. This is a Thursday 

evening ride that runs from April through September every week. Marty Viggato has been doing variations 

(different locations/days) of this ride for 7 years and will be stepping down. There are an established set 

of very nice routes for this ride start and the NFBC Ride Committee can assist with setting the ride leader 

up for ride leader duties.  Note that having co-ride leaders for a ride can work well, so partner up with 

someone if you can’t be at the ride start every week. 

Contact Brenda Fischer (contact info at end of this newsletter) if you are interested. 

mailto:cynthia12@roadrunner.com
mailto:Ian63@roadrunner.com
mailto:powell.dennis.j@gmail.com
mailto:jackrim49er@gmail.com
mailto:fsoltiz@aol.com
mailto:rrtocha@yahoo.com
mailto:powell.dennis.j@gmail.com
mailto:jcochran@buffalo.edu
mailto:voz@aol.com
mailto:bsoltiz@gmail.com
mailto:webmaster@nfbc.com
mailto:linc43@roadrunner.com
mailto:bfischer@moog.com
mailto:brightbluesky9@aol.com
mailto:jpizz147@yahoo.com
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$40.00 

In order to receive the Newsletter link by email, 

you must belong to nfbc@yahoogroups.com 

$30.00 

   



Niagara Frontier Bicycle Club 

P.O. Box 211 
Buffalo, NY 14226-0211 

NFBC—We ride every day 

MAILING ADDRESS 

Nov/Dec 2015 


